New Photographs by Adam Lampton (21/03/2007)

Dear All,

We are pleased to announce that an exhibition of the ongoing photographic work of Adam
Lampton will be held at the Art Gallery of UM Library from 29th March to 13th April, 2007. Adam is
visiting Macau on a William J. Fulbright grant from the United States. His project is looking at the
historical preservation and current development of the SAR. He is specifically interested in how the
landscape, architecture and people are defined in a region so connected to the past and yet so
oriented toward the future.

You are cordially invited to join us for the opening reception during the time specified in the
following and to visit this exhibition at the Art Gallery during the Library opening hours. Should you
have any inquiries, please feel free to contact us at 397 8191 or 397 8171 or email at
lib_ref@umac.mo.

Regards,
UM Library

Macau: Work in Progress
New Photographs by Adam Lampton
29th March - 13th April 2007
Art Gallery, Ground Floor of the University of Macau Library
Opening reception on 29th March 2007 (Thursday) from 4:00 - 6:00 P.M.

All are welcome!




